
        

 
 

PTFA FILM NIGHT @ The Side Cinema 
Friday 1st March 7:30pm (movie starts 8:30pm) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The PTFA are pleased to announce that we will be holding an exciting new 
event this term - a film night for the grown-ups! 
 
We have booked an exclusive viewing at The Side Cinema on Friday  
1

st
 March from 7:30pm, the movie will start at 8:30pm and we will be screening 

Bridget Jones’s Baby 
 
The venue holds up to 51 people so to guarantee your seat then please 
complete the attached form and return to school along with £5 in a sealed 
envelope marked FAO: PTFA Bridget Jones.  This payment is only to cover 
the costs of the event. 
 
We will also be asking for donations on the evening itself as we look to raise 
funds for the playground project.  A donation of £5 is suggested but any 
contribution, however great or small, is welcome. 
 
There is no bar/cafe at The Side Cinema but film guests are invited to bring 
their own bottle and nibbles on the night.  
 
We really look forward to seeing you there and are sure it will be fun night 
 
Thanks, PTFA 
 

 
Archibald Grown Ups Film Night – Friday 1

st
 March 2019 

 
Showing: Bridget Jones’s Baby   
 
Child’s Name: _________________________    Class: ________ 
 

Enclosed £5      
 
Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Mobile: _________________________ Email: ________________________ 
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